
From: Ohio Power Siting Board
To: Puco Docketing
Subject: comment 19-1641-EL-BGN [ ref:_00Dt0GzXt._500t0Y6HJ8:ref ]
Date: Tuesday, August 4, 2020 4:13:05 PM

The people of Ohio have been denied information of the dangers of Fracking and how storage
of this highly toxic material. How can we trust that this is not going to adversely effect of our
air, water, land. If this proceeds without letting people know of the possible or likely
aftereffects then this should not be allowed to proceed. Clean solar and wind energy are much
better than risking contaminating our water, land and air. Doesn't this make sense?

Nora Dupr
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